Newsletter

Monday

PC Docherty visiting P1.

Chess Club - 15:00-16:00 in the Bookery.

Panto Rehearsal (CAST & CREW ONLY) 15:00—16:30 in Hall.

<u>Tuesday</u>

Byre Panto Nursery 'Beauty & The Beast' 10:00

Bookery Open Space 15:00-16:00

. Wednesday

Early Bird Rugby - 08:30-09:00 Hall

Nursery - Forest Kindergarten AM (Parent Volunteers Wanted Urgently—Please contact Nursery direct to volunteer.)

Pupil Assembly AM

P7 Parents Transition Coffee Morning at Madras 09:30-10:30

Byre Panto P1-P7 'Beauty & The Beast' 13:00

<u>Thursday</u>

P5-7 SU Club—Lunchtime in Bookery (See next page for details and separate permission letters.)

Glee Club - 15:00-16:30 in the Hall/Cast Rehearsal at the same time.

PANTO COSUTMES DUE TODAY!

Canongate Primary

Week Beginning:

2nd December 2024



<u>Friday</u>

Nursery Scientist Visit—Dr Smith

Dates for the Dairy:

Cast Rehearsals: 2nd/5th/10th

Red Riding Hood Pantomime: 12th December Afternoon 13:15 & Evening 18:00

ALL CHILDREN TO ATTEND

Christmas Lunch: 16th December

P1-4 Christmas Party: 17th December PM

P5-7 Christmas Party: 18th December PM

Nursery Christmas Party: 19th December AM

Christmas End of Term Sing a Long: 20th December



Messages





Red Riding Hood Tickets!

This form allows you to reserve two tickets per family for our Christmas Show at Canongate. We have one afternoon show (Please be seated for 1.15pm) and one evening show at 6pm. The show is free. You can choose two tickets for one show or one ticket for each. If we have tickets left we will be able to allocate more. Please book your tickets by Thursday 5th December. To make it the best show possible we need all children to attend both shows. Looking forward to seeing you there.:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/
ResponsePage.aspx?id=L6VpcBC8UCYutrtbEMIfJdzfkBBjO5PkIxd_JCJKVFUN0xQUTdOS05
PSkpTRVUwVFI3UzY2NlNZQy4u

- Lateness: We are again having difficulty with persistent lateness. If your child arrives after their cloakroom door has been closed then they are deemed to be late and should enter school via the main door to register their lunch, lateness and be sent to class. This presents logistical difficulties as the teacher will have begun the morning routine and teaching and will have to repeat these instructions for late learners.
- Nut Free School:/Swapping Snacks: We are a nut free school due to allergies and as such please check that your child does not bring snacks or lunch items that contain nuts including chocolate spread such as Nutella! Also please ensure that children do not swap snacks again for a variety of allergies.
- Panto Raffle Donations/Collections: Please contact a member of Friends of Canongate if you wish to support this and help with donations/business collections.
- Bikes/Scooters in Playground: Please ensure no learners are riding bikes or using their scooters in the playground at the start and end of the day. This is a safety concern. Please walk with them only.
- Byre Panto Payments: We are still looking for payments for the Byre Panto (£11).

Have a lovely weekend everyone!